July 2000

Dear friends,

Re: advertising the post as project manager in Uganda

As you can see from the enclosed add The Danish Deaf Association is looking for a person to be employed in our development project in Uganda. The person should be responsible for a Sign Language Dictionary project, which we are initiating in cooperation with UNAD (Uganda National Association of the Deaf) and UNISE (Uganda National Institute of  Special Education).

We are asking you if you could please assist us in identifying a suitable person for the post. As you can see from the add, we are looking for a highly skilled and qualified person. We anticipate it will be very difficult to find a person to match the qualification profile, and we need all the help we can get. At the same time this job is a wonderful opportunity for the right person, and we are convinced that it will be a very rewarding experience. 

Among many others we are approaching deaf associations and universities all over the world, asking for help in spreading this information to all relevant persons whom they may know of. 

We are also contacting various individuals whom we know could be suitable for the post – or whom we believe may be able to identify possible candidates. Please assist us in forwarding this to whomever you know who might be qualified and interested in the job.

Thanking you in advance

Helle Skjoldan

Secretariat Director

Danish Deaf Association

